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WARM AND FUZZY TREE

Thank you to all who
have donated to our

Warm and Fuzzy Tree! 
 The tree is up and we
will continue to collect

and distribute the 
cold-weather items 
through January. 

DECEMBER BOOK CLUB

Our December
book is The Wish

by Nicholas Sparks.
Contact the LRC
to sign up and

reserve your free
copy. Book Club

meets on the last
Friday of the

month, December
16, both in person

and via Zoom.

LET'S CREATE!
The LRC is launching a new program series called "Let's Create" where

patrons will be able to create something new.  Join us on December 15 from 
1-2pm to make coasters which could be a great holiday gift or add some fun
décor to your home.  All supplies will be provided.  Future events will include

creating learning activity toys, vision boards, and embroidery art.  
If you have an idea, let us know!  



NOVEMBER RECAP
Nov 1-UofI Extension
Expanded Food and
Nutrition Program
Nov 2-Spanish Bilingual
Storytime
Nov 15-UofI Extension
Expanded Food and
Nutrition Program
Nov 16-Carrollton Bank
Lunch and Learn: Ways to
Save
Nov 16-Spanish Bilingual
Storytime
Nov 18-LRC Book Club:
Counterfeit
Nov 18-Jaye P. Willis and
Reginald Petty Book
Reading
Nov 22-UofI Extension
Expanded Food and
Nutrition Program
Nov 29-UofI Extension
Expanded Food and
Nutrition Program
Nov 30-Spanish Bilingual
Storytime

Hours of Operation
Monday-Friday 8:30am-4:30pm

siue.esl.library@siue.edu
618-874-8719

@siue.esl.lrc.1
@SIUE_ESLC_LRC

Find us on Social Media

          The LRC will be closed

from December 21-January 3. 

 Stop by before the 21st and

grab a book or DVD bundle to

enjoy during the break!

Bilingual Storytime is
happening every week in

December!  And for one of
the weeks we'll have a very
special guest joining us.  Be

sure to follow our Facebook
page so you don't miss any

of the story time fun. 




